
 

 

 

 
Tuesday 15th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Consent for LEGOLAND Trip Year 7 & 8 

 

 

Following on from the letter sent yesterday giving you details of the LEGOLAND trip taking place 

on Friday 9th July, please confirm your child’s attendance by completing and returning the slip 

below. 

 

Enclosed with this letter is the medical form also for your completion. If your child usually takes 

medication during the school day, this will be taken with your child on the trip and administered 

in the usual way.  

 

Please note that we cannot give your child any form of medication (including paracetamol 

and sun cream) whilst on the trip unless you state this clearly and give permission on 

the medical form. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Michelle Stephenson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

CONSENT FORM: Year 7&8 LEGOLAND - Friday 9th July 2021 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP BY FRIDAY 25th JUNE 2021 
 
 

Name of student: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend LEGOLAND on Friday 9th July. 
 
 
Emergency contact number: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 


